Sent: 19/11/2019 3:47:27 PM **Subject:** Re: Notification signage for

Thanks for getting in touch Kevin I was just trying to work out which email to send them to.

Did you mean to say 'modified proposal'?
I wasn't aware we had modified our original DA submission?
Or did you mean 'proposed modifications'?

Cheers Melita







Sent from my iPhone

On 19 Nov 2019, at 1:49 pm, Kevin Short wrote:

Dear Melita,

As per the attached letter, could you please forward correspondence (i.e. notification signage photo) in relation to the modified proposal?

Thank you.

Kind Regards

Kevin Short

Planner

Development Assessment t 02 9942 2143 m 0409 363 865 kevin.short@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Northern Beaches Council

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. This email and any materials contained or attached to it ("Contents") may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient contact the sender immediately, delete the communication from your system and destroy any copies. The contents may also be subject to copyright. Any unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the contents is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in the contents are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Northern Beaches Council. Northern Beaches Council makes no implied or express warranty that the integrity of this communication has been maintained. The contents may contain errors, computer viruses or have been subject to interference in transmission. Northern Beaches Council.